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We have had a great week in Kindergarten!  We are working on subtraction, making predictions, main idea and our new sight words this week have been “are” and “what”.

Next Week:		Our Valentine’s Day Party is set for Tuesday 2/14/17 from 12:45-1:45 pm! We             look forward to reading our cards and visiting with friends, eating yummy healthy snacks and maybe playing a game or two!  I appreciate the parents who plan to attend!  Some parents have requested to come in from 10:30-11:30 on Tuesday to help students make a Valentine’s Day craft.  Other parents plan to arrive by 12:30 to help set tables, get food ready and plan a game or two for our class party!   It should be a great!  If your child does not want to participate in addressing Valentines please know that is okay.  As soon as Monday your kindergartner can bring in their Valentines.   They will place them in each student’s mailbox themselves!  If you are unable to attend or to help out on Tuesday please do not worry I will send plenty of pictures!!
Word of the Week:	The school wide word of the week was “commitment”.  Mrs. Egan had a challenge this week for each child in each grade to list all of the words of the week from the beginning of the year.  The older grades had to list the words and write sentences using the words.  In Kindergarten students were asked to remember as many words as they could.  Our class winner was Luna!!!  She was able to recite 19 of the 24 words!  Way to go LUNA!! 
Personal Items:		Please make sure that your child is not bringing toys, stuffed animals, cards or games to school.  We have had some children in our class whose items have been misplaced somehow.  This is an HLA school wide rule.  If your child is chosen as “student of the week” they are allowed to bring in an item for “show and tell”.  BUT this is the only time that this is permitted!!!  Thank you for understanding! 
Spelling Words:		Next week’s spelling words are as follows: These are some of our sight words.  They will not be required to mark these words phonetically.  
                            now                are             what               the                     love 
             Have a great weekend!!!  Thank you to all of you for volunteering and helping out with our class!!     
                                         Mrs. B.
 
Comments/Suggestions:  ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
